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Ferrybridge Community Liaison Group Meeting 

Date: 18th July 2018 Location: 
‘Ian Marchant’ Pavilion, 
Ferrybridge ‘C’ Power 
Station 

Date issued: Recorded by: 
Jade Fearon 

Attendees:    

Jade Fearon, SSE (JF) Apologies: 

Nick Hinde, SSE (NH) David Nicklin, Byram PC 

Alex Shenton, HZI (AS) Don Simpson, Brotherton PC (DS) 

Richard Lowe, Aecom (RL) Stephanie Gilbert, AIRE (SG) 

Jim Lawrie, SSE (JL) David York, Ballast Phoenix Ltd (DY) 

Lyndon Sutcliffe, Etex (LS) 

Joanna Holland, Ballast Phoenix (JH) 

Chris Gaughan, Environment Agency 
(CG) 

Roy Wilson, representing Nigel 
Adams MP (RW) 

Harry Ellis, WMDC (HE) 

Rita Stephenson, Fairburn PC 

Miles Beckett, SSE (MB) 

Jennifer Mitchell, Byram Cum Sutton 
PC (JM) 

Keith Shenton, Pollards Fields 
resident (KS) 

Glenn Burton, Knottingley (GB) 

Colin Drew, MEL (CD) 

Councillor John Mackman, Selby 
(JM) 

Ian Foster, Environment Agency 

Ray Newton, Monk Fryston and 
Hillam Community Association (RN) 

Ewan Shipley, Environment Agency 
(ES) 

Graham Stokes, Knottingley (GS) 

Contact Details 

Jade Fearon (Community Liaison Manager) 01724 788236/ 07854 313526 (Monday to Thursday 08:30 – 17:00) 

Purpose of Meeting 

To inform the group of the status of the Ferrybridge C power station, the Etex gypsum facility, the operations of the 
Ferrybridge Multifuel 1 plant, the construction of the Multifuel 2 power station and the development of the 
Ferrybridge D CCGT project.  
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Meeting Notes 

Item  

1 Introductions and Safety Moment 

  NH welcomed the group and gave a safety moment based around the importance of using the 

correct passenger position whilst travelling in a vehicle   

2 Review of previous minutes 

 Previous minutes agreed by group  

3 Project Presentations   

 An update based on the slide pack was presented to the group for each facility  

4 Matters Arising  

 RS raised an issue regarding lorries ‘stacking’ on the A162, believed to be connected to the FM1 

operational facility. CD explained the site procedures that are in place to manage traffic locally 

and also agreed to contact hauliers to raise the issue.  

 RN commented that adequate notice period should be given to the local community in relation to the 

upcoming Ferrybrdige D formal consultation period.  

RN asked for information regarding the PEIR for Ferrybridge D and its public availability. JF to 

feedback at next meeting 

 

5 AOB 

 None  

6 Date and time of next meeting 

 The next CLG meeting will take place on Wednesday 17th October 2018 at 10.30am at the 
Ferrybridge site. The schedule for future meetings is as follow 

Wednesday 16th January 2019 

Wednesday 17th April 2019  

Wednesday 17th July 2019 

 

 
These dates are subject to change. 

 




